
 

 

 

                                                                       Date: 22/10/2024 

     

NOTICE 

In pursuance of Notification No. 660-Edn(CS)/10-M-33/2024 dated 22.10.2024, it is hereby notified that the 

college will remain closed from 23rd to 26th October, 2024 due to the impending severe cyclonic storm Dana, 

which is expected to affect areas of Hooghly district. 

However, administrative work may continue as required, considering the preparations for the upcoming NAAC 

Peer Team visit. 

 

                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                  

Dr. Mahamaya Laha Mukherjee 

Principal 

Kabikankan Mukundaram Mahavidyalaya 


